
 
 

MORGAN COUNTY SOLID WASTE AUTHORITY 
MINUTES OF MONTHLY BOARD MEETING 

September 14, 2022 
 
 
The September monthly meeting of the MCSWA was called to order at 4:00 p.m. on September 14th by 
John Spies.  Present were Morgan County Solid Waste Authority Board Members John Spies, Glenn 
Horr, Steve Davison, Margaret GordonCenter Manager JR Timmons, Center Assistant Brenda 
Timmons and Coordinator Becky Barkley.  Judy Fisher was absent.   
 
Coordinator Becky Barkley took minutes. 
 
The minutes from the MCSWA August Meeting were reviewed by the board.  Margaret Gordon 
approved the minutes. 
 
The August financials were reviewed and discussed by the board and approved by Margaret Gordon.    
 
Center Manager JR Timmons reported that they have not had volunteer workers for a few months.  
Margaret Gordon will follow up with county officials.     
 
Coordinator Becky Barkley reported that CNB RFF has been submitted along with the Two Rivers 
Giving Grant application.  County Commission funding has been received for FY ’22. 
 
Fall Clean Up/Safety Improvements was tabled until our October meeting pending the approval of the 
Two Rivers Giving Grant.  If received grant funding will be used for traction sealant for the catwalks as 
well as concrete for the cinderblock. 
 
Glenn Horr moved to adjourn the meeting at 4:34 pm. 


